
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to inform you about an exciting change to our rewards system. We currently 

reward pupils for demonstrating the school’s values, which are Community, Excellence, 

Resilience, Respect, Faith and Family, throughout the term. Some of the recent events, which 

can be seen on the school’s social media platforms, are Zoo 2U, Medical Mavericks, a 

presentation from the CEO of a fashion company, engineering workshops, and a Mad Science 

afternoon, along with vouchers to recognise pupils’ commitment to the values. 

We would like to take this further and reward pupils more frequently. From today, we are 

launching our Celebration of Conduct. This has been shared with pupils in form time during 

the course of this week, and the first badges will be presented in a ceremony during period 

five.  

 

                   

 

Yours faithfully,  

Ms N Gilligan 
Acting Headteacher  
 

 

 


